
     GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, October 30, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Macaroni & Cheese  
 Hot Dog  
 
BIRTHDAYS:   No Birthdays Today  
 
 

1. Its that time again. Are you interested in building an underwater robot?  Gurrie 
Underwater Robotics STEM club will begin next week.  If you are interested in joining 
the Underwater Robotics STEM club team we will have our first informational meeting 
on Tuesday November 5th from 3:30-4:00pm.  At this meeting we will go over the club 
expectations for the year, review the schedule and discuss the application process.  
Applications for the club will be due on Thursday November 7th.  You must turn in your 
application by this deadline if you want to be considered for the team.  If you have any 
questions please see Mrs. Halper in room 113. 
 

2. Book Fair begins on Monday, November 4th and runs through November 13th.  Be 
ready to purchase some good reads to keep you warm this winter! Wish lists will be 
available in the library for you to entice your parents with. Happy Reading! 
 

3. Choir Club is starting this November! Mr. Kirby, our new choir teacher, will be holding an 
informational meeting for those interested in singing. Please meet in the orchestra 
room during your lunch period on Wednesday, Nov. 6. Remember to bring your 
Chromebook, your voice, and a good attitude. We hope to see you there! 
 

4. Students who participated in the pumpkin painting, please remember to pick up your 
pumpkin in room 109! 
 

5. Dare to Dream will meet for 8th grade girls during lunch today Wednesday October 30th 
in room 102A. Bring your materials for our bulletin board. If you have any questions see 
Ms. Ramirez. We will also meet on Friday for a full club meeting! 
 

 
 

 


